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Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to Autumn term two, this is a very important term for school, it is 

the longest half term and we have a great deal to achieve within it, both  

academically and in other areas such as the lower school Christmas production.   

 

In addition to these normal demands within this term we are also refurbishing our 

school library. We now have a confirmed date for this - Monday 20th November. To 

significantly reduce costs and help improve the look of the whole room we need to 

completely empty the library, redecorate it and give it a deep clean. Our very  

supportive PTA who are funding this project are also co-ordinating volunteers to 

help pack up, clean and redecorate the library on the Friday, Saturday and Sunday 

before the refurb day on Monday 20th. If you can help please let them know. 

 

Thank you for your support with poppy sales at school, we are holding a special  

Remembrance Assembly on Friday 10th November at 10.45 to 11.15, parents and carers 

are most welcome and we have also invited Chenies villagers to attend.  

 

We had our first morning club this Tuesday, those children who came seemed to be  

having a very energetic and noisy time.  I know from the parent surveys that morning 

care would be very helpful; the more support and success we have as we make our  

tentative start in this area, the more we can hope to offer. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Best wishes. 

 

Jonathan Hook 

Head Teacher 

This Week:  
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Chenies School Thursday Letter 

Friday, 3 November 2017 

Children In Need - Friday, 17 November 2017 

We are supporting Children In Need this year by having a Super Hero themed mufti 

day on Friday 17th November (thank you Phoenix for the theme).  

 

A £1 donation is suggested - all funds raised will go to the Children In Need charity. 
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New library refurbishment - Monday , 20 November 2017 
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Attendance - target 96% 

 

 

Well done Sprites this week. 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 94.8% 

Pegasus -  91.7% Griffin - 93.7% 

Well done to all our star achievers this week: 

 

 English Maths Star of the Week 

Sprites Elora Wiliams Ewan Densley Jackson Nichols 

Phoenix  Amelia Van Loosen Arlo Wayth Lilia Bochenski 

Pegasus  Harley Harris Rain Knott Beatriz Feital 

Griffin  Bella Walker Lucua Griffiths Sophie Nunn 

Proudly Purple -  target 100% 

 

 

Perfect starts to this term for Sprites and Pegasus, well done. 

Phoenix and Griffin back above 90% please. 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 82% 

Pegasus -  100% Griffin - 87% 
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

PTA:  

The Spooky Disco Party is today, Friday, 3rd November from 5.30.   
 
Thank you to everyone who has offered to help and we hope you all have a great 
time. 
 
PTA meeting is on Tuesday, 7 November at 8pm in the Bedford Arms - all welcome. 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

30 31 

Active Creative 

morning club 

starts 8am 

1 

 

2 

 

3 

PTA Spooky Disco 

(5.30-7.30) 

4 5 

6 7 

PTA meeting 

(8pm) 

8 

Sprites Healthy 

Eating Tesco visit 

(am) 

 

9 10 

Remembrance 

Assembly (10.45) 

11 12 

13 14 15 

Sprites DCHS  

Winter Olympics 

(am) 

 

16 17 

Children In Need 

Day - £1 donation & 

super hero mufti 

Library clean & 

preparation 

18 

Library clean & 

preparation 

19 

20 

Library  

Refurbishment (all 

day) 

21 22 23 24 25 26 

Diary Dates September/October 2017 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722

